
North-South Corridor 
Northern Connector Project          February 2018 

Waterloo Corner Road / Port Wakefield Road - night works 

As part of the Northern Connector Project, the Department of Planning, Transport and 
Infrastructure (DPTI) advises night works will be undertaken at the junction of Port Wakefield 
and Waterloo Corner Roads.  

Location: Port Wakefield Road and Waterloo Corner Road junction, Waterloo Corner (refer to 
map below). 

Commencing: Monday 19 February 2018, for 4 nights (weather permitting). 

Work hours: Between 7pm and 5am. 

Activities: Placement of safety barriers to prepare for the construction of the new Waterloo 
Corner Interchange.  

Traffic management: Lane and speed restrictions will apply for northbound motorists on Port 
Wakefield and Waterloo Corner Roads in the vicinity of the works. Signage and traffic 
management will be in place to advise motorists of changed conditions.  

Thank you for your patience while these important works are undertaken. 

For real time roadwork information www.addinsight.com.au and download the app, 
available for both Apple and Android, or visit the Traffic SA website at www.traffic.sa.gov.au 
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